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Vynnie Hale
30 Main Street
Meredith, NH 03253

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The promise of jobs is so vague
Will the management jobs be filled by New Hampshire residents or will they be out sourced?

Will the jobs be temporary or will they be permanent positions?

Knowing that these questions are in answered, I know that the Northern Pass is NOT good for New
Hampshire.  I am mostly concerned about the impact that it will have on the environment.  All my
concerns have not been answered.

The thing that really pisses me off is that the extra power is not really needed in New Hampshire.  It is
in place to serve other states which are desperate for more power. 

Find another route

Sincerely,Vynnie Hale
Vynnie Hale
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